
COMMON GROUND MEETING – July 17, 2018 

Meeting held at 6:30 pm at the Duck Pond Activity Center on June 19, 2018. Present – 

Kathy Goldman, Chairperson, Roberta Prudden, Sharon McCann, Toni Travalent and 

Robert Dye. 

Discussed possible locations for Kayak Races -  Sunset Cove and Reserve.  

Discussed possible solutions to more parking at clubhouse and at Hidden Cove. Should 

the Guardrails at the Duck Pond be removed? Discussed pros and cons and possible 

other solutions 

Possible future projects for the Common Ground Committee: 

 Walking Trails – What pond next 

 Memory Garden 

 Serenity Garden 

 Memory Stones 

Christmas Decorations for entrances 

 Matching garland and lights 

 Floating Bridge at Eagle’s Landing for fishing 

Next meeting, decision of items for 2019 budget requests 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 

 

  


